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The team did not meet from Sept 15-Oct 15, mostly due to the chair’s commitment on 
coordinating iPRES 2009, held Oct 5-6. We have started biweekly meetings and will have a 
phase I report for mid November.  
 
The chair contacted Lisa Mix about NGTS-3 work on ETDs. There has been some work at CDL 
on a pilot project to collect ETDs and provide access through eScholarship. Work on this pilot 
has slowed due to iPRES and eScholarship’s work on their new website. It is planned that this 
work will continue later this year. We shared the information we have collected with NGTS-3. 
 
 


